
 

 

Newsletter:  02 25 

A Message from Mrs Denham 

In the morning, can we just remind parents that 
the two side doors are opened at 8.50am and will 
be locked again at 9.00am.  
If you arrive after this time can we please ask that 
you bring your child through the main entrance.  
If any child is on the playground unaccompanied 
before 8.50am, we will have to ask them to come 
into Breakfast Club as we cannot have pupils 
unsupervised on the playground. 
Thank you for your support and understanding 
with these very important issues. 
 
 We’ve all had a wonderful Red Nose Day! Thank 
you so much for your support in buying the red 
noses – we sold out today which is great news. 
 
Some year groups enjoyed having the Fire 
Service come into school, to talk about fire safety 
in the home. We are always grateful to any group 
who come into school to help promote awareness 
of keeping safe. 
 
Class Caen are really looking forward to their 
amazing trip to Lundy Island on Tuesday. We 
hope the weather stays good and we get to see 
the puffins! 
 
We welcome you all to our Easter Service in St 
Peter’s Church on Friday March 31

st
 at 10.30am. 

We hope you can join us. We then break up for 
the Easter holidays and return to school just after 
the Easter weekend on TUESDAY April 
18

th
 2017. 

Mealtime Assistant Vacancy 

 

We have some vacancies for a Mealtime    

Assistant . Shifts are available on a Tuesday, 

Thursday and Friday. If you are interested and 

would like a job description and application form 

please contact the school office or download an 

application pack from our school website. Closing 

date 31st March  2017. 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

Hayden Ligat-Jones, Riley Kift, Emily Kingdon, 

Ethan Bowden, Alfie Smith, Lily Wyatt-Kemp, 

Joe Symons, Hannah Bale, William Potter, 

Amy Dunbavin and Jessica Hallums 

 

Well done to you all we are very proud of 

you.  

Happy Birthday! 
 

 

 

Amelia Dapling, Emma-Grace Shapland, 

Fearne Dallyn, Thomas Dowle, Alisha Daniel, 

Emily Kingdon 

Notices 

Toot Club Parents of those children who 

attend this club are invited a performance 

on Monday at 3.50pm. 

Year 6 The half day visit to Pilton Commu-

nity College, will be on 14th June, 9.00am 

to 12pm. Parents are responsible for 

transporting their children to and from the 

college. 

PRIDE IN ALL WE DO 

24th March 2017 

01598 710337 

adminb@gatewayfed.org.uk 

www.bratton-fleming-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Contact Us 

All cheques made payable to D.C.C 



PRE-SCHOOL 
This week we have been making lots of Mother's Day gifts including salt dough ornaments and a box of 
chocolates.  We have also this week had the theme 'red' to tie in with Red Nose Day on Friday.  We have 
had all different red noses to explore from dogs to monsters and have dressed in red.  We have also had 
lots of red snacks such as tomatoes, strawberries and plums.  We look forward to making some cakes and 
biscuits to sell in order to raise money for Red Nose Day and see which different characters turn up on Fri-
day for our dressing up. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years Funding, where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an approved setting to accept 2gether funding 
for 2yr olds. For further information or if you would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 
710019 or email us at:-  preschoolbf@gmail.com   
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP   
Egg box flowers and hand print Mother's Day cards for our wonderful Mummy's were made this week.  The 
donated rocking horse was definitely a favourite. 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB:  
This Saturday 25th March Haxton Rangers v Equalizers semi-final cup match 2.30pm KO  BAR OPEN 
from 4pm.  
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table Tennis, 
Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-
11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sport-
ing activities are on.  Membership prices £15 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) 
£7.50 per adult, £3 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further in-
formation pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's birthday 
parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie on 
07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
Friday Klub - Youth Club TONIGHT 24th March 6pm-8pm for ages 9-15yrs £2 entry, at the Kabin.  Then 

we return after the Easter break on Friday 21st April.   
  
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kabin.  Eve-
ry Sunday and Tuesday @ 7pm. Booking essential as spaces are limited and the classes have become 
extremely popular.  45 minute class £5 per class. Please contact Leanne on 07789995048/01598710016 or 
email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com  

 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  we are now closed for the Easter break returning on Thursday 20th April, at The 
Kabin 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self taught session you just turn 
up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to 
give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact Louise 07758077089 

Our P.T.A  
Club 59 Double rollover!! 
Easter Fun Day 
We would be grateful for any donations of Easter Eggs (for the egg hunt) and if you are able to help on the 
day please let Melissa, Louise H or Louise T know. 
 
This event is being held on Good Friday - 14th April 2pm - 5pm at The Sports Club (Bar open from 2). 
There will be an Easter Egg Hunt, Design an Easter Egg Competition, Snail Racing, Apple Bobbing, an 
Easter Hat Competition (it can be a bonnet/baseball cap/any kind of hat you can decorate) and much more. 
 
Summer Fayre - Friday 7th July.  3.15-5pm. Details to follow. 

mailto:leannefosterfitness@gmail.com


 

 

Bratton Fleming Gardening Club Show on 8
th
 April Children's Classes are free to enter 

 
Prizes 1st - 50p, 2nd - 40p. 3rd - 30p 
Class 
 
22. Picture of a local scene - drawing,painting, photograph or collage (child up to age 7) 
 
23. Picture of a local scene - drawing,painting, photograph or collage (child age 8-14) 
 
24. Miniature garden in a full size seed tray (child up to age 7) 
 
25. Miniature garden in a full size seed tray (child age 8-14) 
 
26. Hand written poem (child up to age 7) 
 
27.Hand written poem (child age 8-14) 
 
28.4 Decorated biscuits (child up to age 7) 
 
29.4 Decorated biscuits (child age 8-14) 
 
30. 1 Gingerbread man (child up to age 7) 
 
31. 1 Gingerbread man (child age 8-14) 
 
32. A decorated egg - hen, duck or goose (child up to age 7) 
 
33. A decorated egg - hen, duck or goose (child age 8-14) 
 
34. A handmade Easter card (child up to age 7) 
 
35. A handmade Easter card (child age 8-14) 
 
 
Entries to be with the Secretary, Brian Williams, 9 Meadow Close, by 9 p.m. 6th April 
 
Staging to be done between 9.30 and 11.30 a.m. 8th April 
 
All exhibits and containers at owner's risk and to be removed between 3.00 and 4.00 p.m. 
 


